Dear members,

The directors of the Association des chasseurs et
pécheurs de Gould (the Club) would like to wish all
of you a successful hunting season for this fall!

Camping on the Club for big-game hunting
seasons www.gouldchasse.com

We are happy to announce that DOMTAR has decided to allow camping on
the club for the big-game hunting seasons this fall.

Members will be allowed to camp on the club in the area just off Route 108
exclusively (not past the sign-in box on the left) for the following big-game
seasons which last from September 30th- November 26th. A reminder that
no open pit fires will be allowed, all garbage and trailers must be removed
no later than November 26th.

Sign-in Shack

When members sign in on the club at the shack off the 257, a new column
will be added on the right hand side for “Tree Stand / Mirador’. In addition to
entering the area you are hunting, please also indicate in this column if you
are hunting in your tree stand / Mirador.

DOMTAR Work on the Club & New Roads

Road construction and other work has been done and is being done on the
club by DOMTAR.

Please note:

- Gates may be left open by construction workers on the club or other
DOMTAR personnel. Continue to close but do not lock gates until
further notice. A friendly reminder that all members have a
responsibility to question any hunter if they are current members of



the association especially if they do not have a visible valid member
card on display.

- There is a new road on the 257 that accesses the south-west part of
the club and connects with the existing Rd 70 on the club. Posts are
put in and a cable and lock will be installed. Members will not have a
key as it is limited access until further notice.

- The new road that was cut last year (closest to the cemetery) will
have cement blocks installed with a cable and a lock. Members will
not have a key as it is limited access until further notice.

- Any timber cruising and flagging done on the club recently will be for
future cutting.

Club Member Cards / Vehicle Tags

For any members that still need a club card (which should be worn while on
the club at all times) or a tag for the vehicle, please inform any of the
members of the executive.

Social Media- Facebook posts:
Please note:

- members can join the private group on Facebook. This site is for
sharing pictures and stories from our club in a social manner. Please
refrain from posting anything that is politically related.

https://www.facebook.com/groups/1032009980219966

As an executive, we are here to answer questions and to ensure people
are satisfied with their membership. Please remember, for any issues in
regards to the club, let us know. Executive members’ email addresses and
phone numbers are below.

Thank-you and be well!!

Directors of Association des chasseurs et pécheurs de Gould
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